Accredited Standards Committee*
National Committee for Information Technology Standards (NCITS)

Doc. No.: T10/97-014 RO

Date: March 20, 1997
Project: 1048-D

Ref. Doc.: T10/97-127 rO

Reply to: Mr. John Lohmeyer
Symbios Logic Inc.
4420 ArrowsWest Dr.
Colo Spgs, CO 80907
(719) 533-7560

Mr. Robert Reisch
Eastman Kodak Co.

460 Buffalo Road
Rochester, NY 14652-3816

Subject: Response to Public Review Comment #1 on BSR X3.304 (MMC)

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the T10 Technical Committee, thank you for your interest in the draft MMC standard. T10 has
considered your comments and has approved the response contained in the attached document (T10/97-152 r0).

The resulting changes are included in MMC Revision 10.

Please be advised that you have 20 working days from the date of this letter to reply and indicate if your
comments have not been satisfactorily resolved.

Thank you,

&4

John Lohmeyer, T10 Chair

cC: Deborah Donovan, X3 Secretariat
Ron Roberts, MMC Project Editor

*Operating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute.
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